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Thank you to the Worship and Music Team for coordinating the music and refreshments for the pre-service coffee time and special music during Advent season. Next week, Shaun McLean will be our musical guest. 
For those of you who may be wondering, there will be the monthly coffee hour after service next Sunday, Dec. 15th as usual. Hope you can attend. 
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